Marlene He

October 6, 1999

Mr. James Nielsen, Chairman Board of Prison Terms 428 J Street, Sixth Floor Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Prisoner PF Lazor, Letter of Employment

Dear Mr. Nielsen:

I am writing to you in hopes of getting an encouraging response before Christmas. I wonder if you know of all of my letters to you, and if these letters will ever make a difference in the life and release of PF Lazor.

In previous letters to you I have let you know about the job offerings and residencies available, to Mr. Lazor, in my business. Those opportunities are still open to PF at this time. However there is good and bad news at this time. The good news is that in the last three years my business has grown and I need PF now more than ever. I am prepared to offer him a full 50% partnership at this time and to eventually, if he so desires, to work myself out of the business, have him to take over and myself to retire. PF is my #1 choice for this position and I need this to happen in the near future so as to keep on target with my goal. As for a residence for him, well that's just a "perk" of the business. You see I have a 22 year old real estate business consisting of selling and marketing real estate plus owning and operating several rental units, any one of which would be quite suitable for PF to rent.

I urge you to review my previous letters to you and those of other peers, friends, family, and those others who were able to share times with PF in other areas of living. His character was well established as a decent, law-abiding citizen that was always adding value to society in everything he "took on." PF "took on" a lot, from rescuing people when he saw an accident or trouble, to just plain listening to help in any way he could.

Our society needs him, his family needs him and I certainly would appreciate his help again in my life. You may contact me at the above address or by phone at (510) 744-3552. I look forward to hearing from you promptly.

Sincerely,

Marlene H